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WARHAWK EMERGENCY FUND

VETERANS WEEK

Join us from November 4th to 8th for
Nontrad Week! We invite you to stop by the
Veterans Lounge for a snack and the chance
to connect with fellow students.
Additionally, don’t miss the exhibit at the
Center of the Arts showcasing the
remarkable work of your peers, highlighting
their experiences as Non-Traditional
Students. This exhibition will be on display
for the remainder of the fall semester, so be
sure to visit and support your fellow
students’ creativity!
We look forward to seeing you there!

Paying for college can be difficult. An unexpected expense, loss
of supporting family member, inability to secure employment:
all of these can influence a decision to stay in school or leave
prematurely. UW-Whitewater's Warhawk Emergency Fund
provides assistance to students at risk of dropping out of college
due to unexpected financial emergencies.
The program aim is to support a student to bridge the gap, help
them stay in college and meet their educational goals, and
ultimately allow them to secure a better financial future.

The University of Wisconsin Whitewater Veterans Affairs
office invites you to a Veterans Day Ceremony on
November 11, 2024, at 11:00 AM in the Hamilton Room
located in the University Center. Join Chancellor Corey
King and guest speaker Lt. Colonel Jamil Khan, USMC
(Retired), followed by a reception with light refreshments.
From November 11th to 15th, there will be a "Tie the
Ribbon on the Honor Tree" at the Andersen Library during
regular hours to show your support for our veteran
community. 
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